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While i enjoy the daylight in the evenings, it does not come close to making up for 

late sunrise. Year round Daylight time would have a 9 am sunrise on the shortest 

days. i AM ESPECIALLY CONCERNED FOR CHILDREN NEEDING TO CATCH 

THE SCHOOL BUS IN THE MORNING.  We always get the same amount of daylight 

hours no matter what the clock says. 

 

Growing up on the farm when daylight savings time came into being in Oregon 

(1962), my dad never changed his time.  He continued to work according to the 

sunrise and sunset. Sounds like a good idea to me. 

 

If we are going to keep one time, KEEP it standard time.   

 

Native Oregonian! 

Carol Miller 

Aurora, Or 

 


